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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Term 1, 2024 

Friday 9th February -  

Year 5/6 Interschool Sport 

AWAY 

Tuesday 13th February - 

Meet the Teacher 

Friday 16th February - 3pm 

Whole School Assembly 

Tuesday 20th February - 

INFORMATION SESSION & 

FAMILY PICNIC 

Thursday 14th March - 

CYBER SAFETY DAY 

 

Thursday 21st March 

SchoolPix Photography 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HATS MUST BE WORN FOR 

TERM 1 

 

Keilor Heights Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we meet and learn together, the Wurundjeri People of the Kulin Nation, and we  

recognise their enduring connection to the land, waters and culture. We pay our respects 

to their Elders past and present.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Students and classes have well and truly 

settled in, including our Foundation students. 

Last Friday our new school captains,  

Monisha, Alex, Alexia and Ivy confidently 

hosted our first school assembly for 2024.  

I was impressed with the respect that all  

students demonstrated and am looking  

forward to future assemblies where we will 

have students from across the school  

performing and showcasing their Art work.  

Important Term 1 Events 

Term One is always busy so it is important to keep informed by reading the school  

newsletter, cohort newsletter and any other notifications through Compass. We will also  

display upcoming reminders and events on our new digital sign. 

Meet the Teacher – Tuesday 13th February 1.00pm – 6.00pm 

Online bookings through Compass are now open. Please book a 

session with your child’s teacher. These times are an opportunity 

for you to meet your child’s teacher and share anything you think 

may be important for them to know. The teacher can talk about 

how your child has settled in so far, however it is not a time for a full progress report on how 

they are going academically. Some initial goals may be discussed for those students who have 

an Individual Education Plan (IEP). It is really important for there to be strong communication 

and partnership between home and school and I encourage all families to book a time. 

mailto:keilor.heights.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.kheights.vic.edu.au
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Cohort Information Session and Family Picnic – Tuesday  20th February 4.30pm – 6.00pm 

The following Tuesday (20th February) all cohorts will be providing an Information Session for parents to attend between 

4.30pm – 5.00pm. Information will be shared with families, which specifically relates to that cohort. This is a direct result 

from feedback we received during our School Review last year, that families wanted to know more about how to support 

their child with their learning and what is being taught in the classrooms and how. It will also provide an opportunity for 

parents to ask questions and learn more about what their child experiences across their day at school. 

At 5.00pm Lisa Clare and Sandra Robinson will be hosting an Information Session on Respectful 

Relationships and how this relates to our School Wide Positive Behaviours and Wellbeing Program. 

If you would like to know more about this, it is a perfect opportunity to hear directly from our 

Mental Health and Wellbeing Leader, Lisa.  

 

Between 5.00pm – 6.00pm we invite families to bring along a picnic and mingle with 

other families on our new school oval and outside Library area. Mr Matton will be 

running a few fun and interactive games for all, parents included, so please wear 

appropriate clothing. This is a really good way to meet new families and introduce 

yourselves to our new families.  

Cyber Safety 

In 2024 we will be continuing with our involvement and participation in the Cyber Safety Project. Each year they offer a 

range of online webinars for parents to attend, keeping you up to date on how you can support your students to be safe 

when online. Students and Staff also participate in a day where members of the Project come and provide interactive 

presentations reinforcing how to be safe online. This will be happening on Thursday 14th March. 

On pages 3 & 4  is information on the upcoming sessions and how to register, we encourage all families to take advantage 

of these free webinars. 

New Digital Sign 

Exciting news! Installation of our new digital sign was completed over the holidays and 

as we learn and become more competent, we hope to share many important dates, 

advertise events and celebrate student achievements on this.  

 
Enjoy the weekend 
Victoria Graham 

BOOK CLUB 

 Book Club Issue 1 Catalogue has been distributed, 

If you are interested in placing 

an order please do so by 

      WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 14TH, 2024 

Using Scholastic Book Club LOOP online  

ORDERS ARE NOT TAKEN THROUGH THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
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PARENT/GUARDIAN CYBER SAFETY WEBINAR SERIES 2024 
ABOUT  
This year our school/organisation has partnered with trusted eSafety  
Provider Cyber Safety Project to bring parents and guardians six webinars  
exploring all facets of cyber safety. Join the Cyber Safety Project and  
special guest experts as they explore a diverse range of topics pertinent  
to raising children in a digital age. 

1. Protecting Children Online | 6 March 2024Kristi McVee (Child Abuse 

Prevention & Education) & Trent Ray (Cyber Safety Project) 

2. The Se*ual World of the 21st Century Adolescent | 30 April 2024Daniel Principe (Collective 

Shout) & Sam Macaulay (Cyber Safety Project) 

3. Talk to Me First: Exposure to Explicit Content | 1 May 2024Justine Keily-Scott (Sex  

Education Australia) & Sam Macaulay (Cyber Safety Project) 

4. Game Aware – Healthy Gaming | 30 July 2024Andrew Kinch (Game Aware) & Sam Macaulay 

(Cyber Safety Project) 

5. Building Digital Resilience | 3 September 2024Ash Manuel (Growing with Gratitude) & Trent 

Ray (Cyber Safety Project) 

6. My First Mobile Device | 22 October 2024Luca Gennai (Cyber Safety Project) & Trent Ray 

(Cyber Safety Project) 
WHERE 
Live online via Zoom with on-demand rewatch (available within 24 hours of live webinar). 
All live webinars begin at 7:30pm (AEDT/AEST) and run for approximately 45 minutes. 
HOW 
Parents/Guardians need to register for each webinar by clicking on the “Register Now” button 
on the registration page (https://cybersafetyproject.com.au/parents/). Once registered reminders 
will be sent to ensure you don’t miss the live webinar. Rewatch on-demand will be available by 
revisiting the registration page and clicking on the ‘Watch Now” button available after the webi-
nar has concluded (within 24 hours). 

REGISTER NOW OR FIND OUT MORE: 
https://cybersafetyproject.com.au/parents/ 

https://cybersafetyproject.com.au/
https://cybersafetyproject.com.au/parents/
https://cybersafetyproject.com.au/parents/
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DON’T FORGET TO ORDER YOUR BOOKPACK THROUGH COS IF YOU HAVEN’T ALREADY. 

 

FOUNDATION - YEAR 2 USE THE FOLLOWING CODES 

WEBSITE: parent.cos.net.au 

USERNAME: keilorheightsprimary@cos.net.au 

PASSWORD: Parents-24 

 

 

YEARS 3 - 6 

WEBSITE: parent.cos.net.au 

USERNAME: keilorheightsps@cos.net.au 

PASSWORD: Parents-24 

 

Please contact the office if you are having difficulty. 
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USE CODE: KHPS241 FOR A 5% DISCOUNT WHEN REGISTERING 
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REGISTER NOW OR FIND OUT MORE: 

 
https://cybersafetyproject.com.au/parents/  

https://cybersafetyproject.com.au/parents/
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PE @KHPS 

AFL Victoria @KHPS 

Please see below for 2 fantastic opportunities being provided by AFL Victoria at Keilor 

Heights Primary School during Term 1. 
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